Morton Alexander

Just because the EPA is setting the pace of de-regulation on environmental standard, Washington's
very lax Department of Ecology shouldn't follow suit.

Please be truly conservative of the health of the Spokane River, and don't weaken the already
inadequate protection of it and its environs.



